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MEMBER, DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA BAR

NOT ADMITTED IN FLORIDA

PRACTICE LIMITED TO FEDERAL AGENCIES

April 19, 2022 

BY EMAIL / PDF to AudioFilings@FCC.gov 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street, N.E. 
Washington DC 20554 

 ATTN: Albert L. Shuldiner, Chief 
  Audio Division, Mass Media Bureau 

 RE: Broadcast Station WATX, Facility ID 42658, Hamden CT 
Request for Extension of STA for Emergency Antenna 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 On behalf of Clark Media, LLC, this letter is written to request an extension of 
Special Temporary Authority granted in FCC File No. BESTA-20211004AAJ, to permit the 
station to operate from an alternate site with long wire antenna following the loss of the 
licensed transmitter site. 

 Discussions with the owners of the present STA site and members of the Town of 
Hamden Zoning and Planning Department indicate that only a low-profile High Efficiency 
Broadband Antenna (HEBA) can be authorized in Hamden, due to height and land 
constraints. Clark Media plans to seek authorization for such facilities at such time as the 
Commission will consider HEBA for nighttime operation. 

 Accordingly, an extension of the previously granted STA is respectfully requested. 
There is no filing fee for this request. The licensee�s Anti-Drug Abuse Certification is 
enclosed.  

 Respectfully submitted, 

JWK/  




